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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

February 19, 1910.

My dear John Muir:

I have yours of February 12th and thank you for
writing it. I am afraid that I can not get away for
Alaska this year; that I must postpone it until the short
session of Congress, next year, However, whenever I
go I hope I can have your company.

Sincerely yours,

A7

John Muir, Esq.,
Martinez, California,

Original located at University of the Pacific Library
Holt-Atherton Special Collections




	Letter from W[illia]m H. Taft to John Muir, 1910 Feb 19.
	Recommended Citation

	A9R884.tmp

